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15 July 2020 

PAS GROUP DEFERRAL OF REPORTING 
 
 
The PAS Group Limited (ASX: PGR) (Administrators Appointed) is relying on the deferral of all financial 

reporting obligations under Pt 2M.3 of the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth) pursuant to the ASIC Corporations 

(Externally-Administered Bodies) Instrument 2015/251. 

Accordingly, the due date for the financial reports for year ending 30 June 2020 is extended to 29 

November 2020 (being the date that is 6 months after the appointment of the Administrators). 

This announcement has been approved for release by the Administrators. 

-End- 

For further information, please contact:  

Matthew Mahon, RoyceComm, 0413 101 860 or matthew@royce.com.au                                               

Alexander Baranikow, RoyceComm, 0438 838 322 or alexander@royce.com.au  
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